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Senator Moore asked: 

 

Concerns have been raised about the NDIA discussion paper on assistive technology. 

Although it highlights choice and control, there is a concern that there is going to be a 

centralised top down purchasing arrangement. How is this going to be managed to ensure 

there is a real choice? 

 

Answer: 

 

The focus for the NDIA’s Assistive Technology strategy is intended to address the key 

priorities of stimulating innovation, developing informed and active participant demand, as 

well as ensuring sustainability and value for the NDIS. Further participant input, feedback 

and testing is now occurring to guide the current work underway by the NDIA. Once the 

strategy is finalised it will be publicly released by the NDIA.  

 

The NDIA is planning to employ different procurement strategies depending on the nature of 

the technology. Strategies that involve central procurement will involve participants in 

product evaluation and will ensure there is a wide choice of suitable products available for 

participants. There will always be options for participants to have greater choice and access 

for more customised solutions when necessary. 

 

 

 


